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SUNDAY    8:45 am   Morning Services •^ Chris Mathis  
   10:45 am*  
 
    9:30 am  Deaf Sunday School (A.S.L.) •
   Room 2213

TUESDAY    7:00 pm  Men’s Bible Study •  
   Main Sanctuary

     7:00 pm  Radiance In His Light •
   Fellowship Hall

WEDNESDAY      7:00 pm* Evening Service •^ Dennis Davenport 
  
    7:00 pm  Youth Groups •
   High School Fellowship - Fellowship Hall
   Jr. High Fellowship - Room 2203

THURSDAY         9:30 am  Radiance In His Light •^   
   Fellowship Hall

   7:00 pm  Abide - Small Group Studies
   Email for info: abidecchd@gmail.com

FRIDAY    6:30 pm  Grief Share •  
   Room 2112 
 
       7:00 pm  Transformed Ministry •  
   Addiction & Support Ministry

    7:00 pm  Spanish Bible Study •
   Room 302

TOPICAL SUNDAY NIGHT SERIES: IMPORTANCE OF STUDYING THE BIBLE 
Tonight we are beginning a new series of topical Sunday night studies focused on biblical 
literacy! This evening we will learn how and why to study the Bible. Join us at 6:00 pm in the 
fellowship hall. We look forward to seeing you there!

MEN’S PRAYER
All men are invited to join us on the second Saturday of every month for our Men’s Prayer 
Meeting. The next meeting is Saturday, April 13, at 8:30 am at the church house.

LOVE IN DEED, AFRICA 2024
There are eleven people signed up for our next mission trip to the Democratic Republic of 
the Congo scheduled for June 23 - July 12. We are planning a three day medical outreach, 
continued church construction, teaching, evangelism, and children’s ministry as the Lord 
provides. If you would like to help sponsor a team member or any of the outreach work, you 
can do so in the church bookstore. For more information please see pastor Brian.

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS
This year’s VBS is June 24 - 28.  We are now accepting volunteer applications for VBS. You 
may pick them up in the church bookstore. Volunteer T-shirts are $10.00 through May 25; 
after that they are $15.00. We will begin taking student applications in May.

JR. HIGH CAMP
Our junior high summer camp is August 30 - September 1 at Idyllwild Pines Camp and 
Conference Center. If your child is currently (or will be by August) in 6th, 7th, or 8th grade, 
and you would like them to go, please sign them up in the church bookstore. The cost is 
$225.00 per student, which includes a $20.00 non-refundable deposit. If you start paying 
today and make payments of $13.00 a week, your camp will be paid in full by the payment 
deadline, July 28.

TO AVOID ANY DISTRACTIONS
Please be sure all cell phones are turned off before service. We ask that there be no moving 
around during the service. If, for any reason, you must leave the sanctuary during service, 
you may not be permitted to return to your original seat; an usher will find one for you. Also, 
parents with young children are asked to sit in the back of the sanctuary. There is a mother’s 
room available for nursing mothers only. Thank you for your cooperation.

PRAYER
The pastors and elders are available after every service to pray with you. You may also email 
prayer requests to prayer@cchighdesert.com or call the church office.

 April 7, 2024
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